Suzie Fournier
s

From: Suzie Fournier

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 9:04 AM

To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: FW: Letter of support for request to increase mental health resources in Temagami

From: Ellen Ibey <elibey@temagamifht.ca>

Sent: October 7, 2019 10:12 AM

To: dan.omara

Cc: 'Margaret Youngs'

Subject: Letter of support for request to increase mental health resources in Temagami

Good morning Dan,

I'm sure Margaret has already had a conversation with you about this, but | thought I'd follow up with a brief email as
well. We will be submitting our annual operating plan to the Ministry by next Friday, Oct. 18" and once again will be
asking for an increase in our mental health resources from 0.4FTE to 1.0 FTE (we have asked for an increase very year for
the past 5 years without success). Our board was hoping that perhaps, this year, we could get a letter of support from
Council to support this request? You would know the population stats in terms of social determinants of health, etc.
much better than I would and this information would be very helpful in supporting an increase. What do you think?

Thanks so much for your consideration.
Take care,

Ellen



